Due to the effects of Hurricane Delta, KARD(TV), West Monroe, Louisiana, FAC ID 3658, was off the air
due to storm damage. Consequently, certain programming, including the Commission’s mandated Core
E/I Programming, was preempted. The station made every effort to make good all missed E/I
Programming, however, due to the extent of the damage, certain E/I preemption makegood programs,
in the beginning of 4Q 2020, did not occur within the requisite seven (7) day period. The station, which
was also focused on resuming normal programming and the provision of emergency information to its
local community, made best efforts to schedule the relevant makegoods as soon as possible on
October 25, 2020.



